
SHREWSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
100 MAPLE AVENUE 

SHREWSBURY, MASSACHUSETTS 
 

MINUTES OF SCHOOL COMMITTEE WORKSHOP 
 

 Shrewsbury High School – 64 Holden Street 
Class of 2002 Conference Room & Media Center 

Wednesday, October 17, 2018 
 

Present:​​  Mr. Jason Palitsch, Chairperson; Ms. Erin Canzano, Vice Chairperson; Ms. Sandra 
Fryc, Secretary; Mr. Jon Wensky; Dr. Dale Magee; Dr. Joseph Sawyer, Superintendent of 
Schools; Ms. Amy Clouter, Assistance Superintendent of Schools; Ms. Barb Malone, Director of 
Human Resources; Mr. Patrick Collins, Assistant Superintendent of Finances and Operations; 
and Ms. Meg Belsito, Director of Special Education and Pupil Personnel Services; Chris Girardi, 
Principal, Beal Early Childhood Center; Jean Fitzgerald, Interim Principal, Coolidge School; 
Lisa McCubrey, Principal, Floral Street School; Gina Kelly, Assistant Principal, Floral Street 
School; Wendy Bell, Principal, Paton School; Bryan Mabie, Principal, Spring Street School; Dr. 
Jane Lizotte, Principal, Sherwood Middle School; Heather Gablaski, Assistant Principal, 
Sherwood Middle School; Karen Gutekanst, Assistant Principal, Sherwood Middle School, Dr. 
Ann Jones, Principal, Oak Middle School; Scott Yonkers, Assistant Principal, Oak Middle 
School; Todd Bazydlo, Principal, Shrewsbury High School; Jeffrey Lizotte, Assistant Principal, 
Shrewsbury High School; Maureen Monopoli, Assistant Principal, Shrewsbury High School; 
Gregory Nevader, Assistant Principal, Shrewsbury High School; and PJ O’Connell, Assistant 
Principal, Shrewsbury High School 
 

Workshop opened at 6:30 pm. 

 
Topic I:  Welcome, Introduction and meeting overview 
 
Topic II: Workshop 
 
Dr. Sawyer outlined for the group the agenda for tonight’s workshop: 

1) Attendees were broken into smaller groups and asked to review the ​SPS District Goals 
2018-2020 

2) Individual groups were then asked to discuss a series of questions related to identifying 
one or two goals they believed are achievable; one or two goals they are least confident 
as achievable; and what needs to be done in the District to improve the chances that the 
goals identified as “least confident” will be achieved by 2020. 
 

Each group then shared with the larger audience their answers to each question as well as the 
reasoning and thoughts behind their conclusions.  
 
 



IX: Adjournment 
 
The workshop adjourned at 7:45 pm 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sandra Fryc - Secretary 
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